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I have provided care to elderly for 23 years into the Adult Care Home Setting. I also 

have care experience into bigger long term care facilities . I love what I do and I 

believe the Adult Foster Care  Setting  promotes best quality of care by comparison. 

This is because in our homes the care providers and residents get to have a "family 

like" relationship, there is significant more continuity of care and attention to the detail 

since the Provider is  an occupant in the home. Residents get a "home like 

environment that is the closest they can get to the homes they previously lived in 

independently.  

Having the potential extra 2 beds would be huge help to Licensee/ Provider being 

able to higher more staff so the quality of care offered would be even higher by 

reducing the resident / CG Ratio.   


